From the Savings Deposits Insurance Fund:
19.07.2001-1

PRESS RELEASE

This is to announce to the public that;

Within the context of sale procedure of Demirbank T.A.Ş. which is under the control of SDIF; the Board of Fund has found the proposal of HSBC Bank PLC which is one of the bidders for the mentioned bank, convinient for evaluation.

Proposing to purchase 1/3 of Demirbank A.Ş.’s balance-sheet, HSBC Bank Plc. is going to merge the bank with HSBC Bank A.Ş. in Turkey.

It is aimed that the discussions on the shares sale and transfer contract within the framework of “Confidentiality Agreement” to be signed with the mentioned investor company will be completed in 2 months.

The commencement of the sale of Demirbank T.A.Ş. is an important step not only for restructuring of the banking sector which is one of the principal elements of “Turkey’s Transition Program towards Strengthening Turkish Economy” but also for the return of the SDIF banks to the system with least cost to the public. 

The public will be further informed about the result of sale process of Demirbank T.A.Ş.

